
 

Dear Parents/Carers          14th September 2023 
 

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt  
At The Lowry Theatre, Manchester  

Friday 15th December 2023 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have booked tickets for pupils from Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 to go to the 
performance of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt at The Lowry Theatre in Manchester on Friday 15th December 2023.  
The performance is at 1pm.  The children will be transported by coach.  The coach will need to leave school at 
11.15am.  The coach will leave the venue at approximately 3.15pm arriving back at school by 4.45pm.   
 
The children will need to wear full school uniform and can bring a packet of sweets for the performance.    
 
The cost of the trip including transport is £27.50.  This has been added to ParentPay and we ask that payments 
are made before Friday 13th October 2023.  If payment is not received by 9.00am on the 13th October, a ticket will 
not be purchased for your child.  
 
As children in infants all receive Universal Free School Meals, please indicate on the slip below if you wish your 
child to have the UFSM packed lunch from school or if you wish to provide your child with a packed lunch from 
home. Please pay, tick consent via ParentPay and also return the slip to the office before 13th October 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Maskell  
Headteacher  
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt  
At The Lowry Theatre, Manchester  

Friday 15th December 2023 
 

Please indicate your choice below & return this slip by 13th October: 
 
Please order my child a UFSM school packed lunch  
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home 
 
Name of child ______________________________  Year _____________________________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________    Date: _____________________________ 
 

 

 


